
DCM Report to District on the September Area Assembly 2017 at Quincy IL. 

There were 46 registered at the assembly, four of them were from district 11, Tim C.,Bill D., Maggie and 

myself. Long drive to Quincy! Thanks to all who participated in the assembly. 232 GSR's out of 481 

groups are on the email list. 7 of the groups are listed as unknown,1 pending inactive.Delagate gave a 

quick report about the final report and scheduling dates with the districts to give his report on the GSC. 

The final report is available on the website. ECR Conference Hospitality Chair invited everyone to 

Springfield for the conference and asked for $150.00 Donation to the Hospitality Room. Area Treasurer 

asked that donations to area have return addresses on the envelope so she can send thank you cards to 

the donator's. DCM meeting mainly talked about our responsibility to impart the concept of service to 

AA members and also talked about modern communication problems with people not responding to 

emails and that they do seem to respond to Text and suggested a Mastext app available on goggle. Area 

wants to help the districts any way they can they will pay to put on workshops all you have to do is ask! I 

A suggestion The Three Legacy's. The Pre-General Service will be on April 7,2018 in Springfield. Bill D. 

gave a report on the 2018 !SC and Spent the day Signing people up for the conference and Maggie. 

Thank you for your time and effort. Steve S. 


